
April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

FULBRIDGE ACADEMY RECEPTION 2022 OFFERS

Thank you for choosing Fulbridge  Academy as your child’s school. We are all  looking forward to you joining

us in September at the start of your child’s school journey.

To accept your child’s reception place you must contact the school office using the details at the top of this

letter this must be done by May 6  2022. After this date the Local Authority  may withdraw your offer. .

To decline a place you must contact admissions@peterborough.gov.uk informing them of what provision you

have in place for your child for September.

When contacting the school by phone or email  please include the following information -

● Your child’s full name and date of birth.

● The nursery/child provision your child currently attends.

● Confirmation of your email address and telephone number.

Once we have received all the acceptances, we will be in contact with you about completing an admission

pack and providing evidence of your home address and your child’s date of birth.

Please see the separate document which outlines a list of the acceptable documents that we will need to see

when you complete your admission pack in due course.

If you accept the school place you and your child will be invited into school week beginning 27 June 2022 to

meet your child’s Teacher and learn important information regarding your child starting at Fulbridge. Times

and dates for this will be sent out at a later date.

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact us using our office email address,

office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Kind regards

Miss C Sharman

Head of EYFS
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